
4th Grade Team 
 

 
Ms. McAllister  
 
Ms. McAllister is currently in her 5th year of teaching. Prior to joining CMIT Elementary, Ms. 
McAllister had the privilege of teaching PK3, Kindergarten and 4th grade in a private school setting. 
Ms. McAllister earned her B.A. degree from Bowie State University, where she received a B.A. in 
Behavioral Science (Child & Adolescent Studies)/ Elementary Education. When she is not teaching, 
Ms. McAllister enjoys shopping, spending time with her family, listening to live music and relaxing.  
 
 
Mrs. Kocaslan-Inci 
 
Ms. Inci continues her fifth year of teaching at CMIT Elementary. Before CMIT Elementary school, 
Ms. Inci was teaching middle school science and 4th grade math in North Carolina. She earned her 
Bachelors Degree in Physics. Quickly after two years teaching experience, she started teaching math 
courses for 6th grade and SAT classes. While she was earning these teaching experiences, Ms. Inci 
was also mentoring high school students. She became actively involved with her passion for 
education and working with children. After she moved to Maryland, Ms. Inci continued her career as 
a math specialist for two years and helped high school students with their education. Ms. Inci is a 
4th grade math and science teacher this year and very proud of being a part of the CMIT family.  
 
 
Mr. Mogilski  
 
Mr. Mogilski is a 4th grade ELA and Social Studies teacher at CMIT Elementary! He has taught here 
for four years, since the school’s inception. Prior to that, he was a fifth grade teacher for two years. 
He earned his B.A. in History and Elementary Education from New Jersey City University, and he 
loves teaching Social Studies and American History. When he’s not teaching, you can find him 
cheering for the Giants, Yankees, and Rangers, or on the golf course. He also enjoys the beach, 
traveling, and spending time with his family and friends. He is looking forward to challenging his 
students this year as they prepare for fifth grade and middle school. 
 
 

https://newsletter.clfportal.org/Blurb/BlurbImages/245835


Ms. Webb  
 
Ms. Webb is new to CMIT this year, but this is not her first rodeo. She is a graduate of the Howard 
County Public School System where, after graduating from Wilde Lake High School, she attended 
Howard Community College. After transferring to Morgan State University, she received a BA 
degree in Elementary Education. In 2014 she earned a MS degree in Math Instruction from Ashford 
University.  
 
Ms. Webb has been a teacher in Prince George’s County Public Schools for 13 seasons, all at 
Deerfield Run Elementary School! In that time she took on many leadership roles including 4th 
grade lead teacher, Science Coordinator, and STEM Fair Coordinator. In addition, Ms. Webb earned 
the 2015 Christa McAuliffe Outstanding Teacher Award!  
 
It is Ms. Webb’s goal to use her STEM expertise and leadership abilities to equip your children with 
the tools they need to thrive in the 21st Century. This means strengthening math computation and 
problem solving skills, the increased use of technology, the integration of engineering, and building a 
strong science vocabulary. Furthermore, students will read various sorts of text, and produce writing 
pieces all in a nurturing, safe, and fun environment!  
 


